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U.S. Department of Homeland Security
425 1 Street, NW
Washington, DC 20536

¢ U.S. Ilnmigration
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Enforcement

AFR 12 2005

Mr. Bradley D. Schnur, Esq.
General Counsel

Federal Drug Agents Foundation
North Shore Plaza

380 North Broadway, 2" Floor
Jericho, NY 11753

Dear Mr. Schnur:

By now I believe you have already received an acknowledgement from Kenneth Smith,

U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) Special Agent in Charge (SAC) in Atlanta,
for the Federal Drug Agents Foundation’s $1500.00 check to Candee Wilhelm, wife of
Assistant SAC David Wilhelm.

I just wanted to add a few words of thanks on behalf of ICE’s Headquarters Management Team
for your care and generosity in a time of need.

Sincerely,

e

Director
Office of Investigations

cc: Kenneth A. Smith
SAC, Atlanta
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